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At this time, the Kennedy family was busy making arrangements. In the meeting
hall. Brandon ordered, “Alex, gather all our forces!” “Yes, sir!” There was a flash
of excitement on Alex’s face. After nodding, he rushed out immediately. Since
the Kennedy family gradually ventured into legal businesses, Alex no longer saw
this violent side of his brother. At that point, Alex had become completely
unaware of the influence and reach of the Kennedy family. However, from that
night onward, everyone would definitely take notice of their family. Additionally,
the true horror and power of the Kennedy family would also be fully displayed in
the eyes of people in Apren City for the first time. Once Alex left, Brandon’s gaze
fell on an inconspicuous person behind him. “Max Kennedy, I need your help.
Please personally visit the Police Department and warn them not to intervene in
tonight’s matter.” The man nodded and was about to leave. Brandon then added,
“By the way, it’s pointless to go to anyone but Samuel Clark.” “Understood.” The
old man nodded and left. Brandon turned his eyes to another burly old man and
said, “Francis Kennedy, contact the military located in the Southeast district. Ask
for their help to investigate Joseph’s background.” “Alright.” The old man
immediately stood up. “Brandon, since the Kennedy family plans to dispatch all
our members, do you need Ethan Kennedy to return as well?” “After all, he’s now
a commander in the military. Although Apren City does not fall under the Central
region, his return would be of great help.” Brandon initially wanted to refuse, but
then he became silent for a few seconds. “Okay, Alex is right. The Kennedy family
has been too low-key recently, so much so that everyone thinks our family could
be trampled over. It’s time to show our cards.” Brandon continued with a sneer,
“Even a good-for-nothing like Logan thinks that he can compete with us. It seems
that we have been too kind in the

past.”

“Go ahead and ask Ethan to return to Frogua. Once this matter is over, he should
train Jaylah to become a better man.”

“Okay, I’ll arrange it right away,” Francis replied excitedly. Then, Brandon looked
at the other three uncles of his and said, “Brogan Kennedy, Aaron Kennedy, and
David Kennedy, your mission is even more important.” “Joseph is powerful. He
probably received training in the military, not to mention that he has several
experts by his side, so we may need your help to defeat them.” The three men
exuded exceptionally strong auras. However, the moment they heard Brandon’s
request, a hint of fear flashed in their eyes. Since it was unlikely that Alex
exaggerated Joseph’s strength, they knew that their enemy would be difficult to
deal with. Brogan muttered, “Brandon, we don’t know much about them. Taking a
conservative view, I’m afraid our chances of winning are relatively low.” “We have
also seen the surveillance video. Even Joseph’s subordinates are extremely
powerful.” Hearing this, Brandon frowned. Brogan continued, “However, I’ve
contacted two old friends of mine. They are on their way here now. As long as the
opponents are not at the Master levels, we can kill them.” “However, we’d have



to pay a higher reward.” “Could Joseph be a Master on the battlefield?” Someone
asked. “Impossible!” Brogan replied with certainty, “There are nine war zones in
Frogua. Over these years, no one has ever heard of someone named Joseph
Dawson.” Brandon relaxed a little. “Thanks, Brogan. It’d be great to have
someone to help you. Otherwise, it will not matter much anyway…” Shocked,
everyone then turned to look at Brandon. At the time, Brandon was no weaker
than his uncle. “Did… Did you achieve a breakthrough in your skills?” Brandon
smiled and denied, “Not yet, but soon. In this era, as long as we are not fighting
against a Master, we will win no matter what.” “Nonetheless, my breakthrough
will be soon. I will enter the next realm in a year and a half at most. Initially, I
planned to work on something big once I achieved success. Since Joseph came to
me in advance, I will send him to hell first.” In this regard, Brandon had absolute
confidence. This confidence did not stem from the so-called influence of the
Kennedy family, but from his own strength. Since Joseph had the guts to provoke
the Kennedy family, Brandon intended to kill

him directly. In Brandon’s heart, the real goal was never Joseph who appeared all
of a sudden, but Logan. “The Kennedy family has been too low-key recently. Did
people in Apren City forget the origin of our family?” Brandon said with a smile,
“It’s good that this misfortune happened to Jaylah this time. This way, he can
understand that there is always someone stronger than him. It’s better to suffer
now than to face even tougher obstacles in the future.” With this incident, the
Kennedy family would definitely become famous in the central region of Frogua.

...…

Back in Frogua. The atmosphere was even tenser because all the higher-ups were
already sitting here. Four men were sitting in the conference room of the
headquarters. They were all people with great power and prestige. At this time,
Terrance, the commander in charge of military strategy in Frogua, was standing
in the room. Since the phone call last night, they had all gathered here to discuss
the matter regarding Dragon Temple. After a whole night, these four
high-ranking elders were still stumped. Thus, everyone’s expression was
extremely gloomy. Dragon Temple was a special case. Although the organization
did not belong to Frogua, most members of Dragon Temple were originally from
this country. Over the years, Dragon Temple had also helped Frogua solve
countless problems. However, Dragon Temple was not officially part of Frogua’s
forces, so it was particularly tricky to deal with. Since the destruction of the
Hollowtalons Organization, Dragon Temple became the most powerful force in
the current era. In the meeting room, the eldest leader of Frogua, Hanson
Reynolds asked calmly, “Is there still no news?” Wiping the sweat on his forehead,
Terrance did not answer him. Instead, he fiddled with the projector. Soon, a
picture appeared on the wall. The projection of Apren City was clearly visible.
Then, Terrance enlarged the map and pointed to the four entrances of Apren
City. There were several figures on the screen. Four people were manning each
of the four districts. Even Terrance felt extremely stressed after seeing these
four men. “These four men are the four Masters in Dragon Temple. Each of them
is as capable as a war general on the battlefield.” Terrance continued, “According
to our intelligence, these four Masters have already sealed off the entrances and
exits of the city.” .

Displaying a gloomy face, Hanson asked in a deep voice, “What are they trying to
achieve by blocking the city gates?”
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